


TREASURY DEPARTMENT

WASHINGTON

March 7, 1930

Dear Sirs:

Secretary Mellon has received the photogravure of
the portrait by P. A. de laszlo which you sent him with Mr.
de laszlo's compliments, and hopes you will express his thenks

to Mr. de laszlo.

Very truly yours,

it

A, E, Sixmith s
Secretary to the Secretary
" of the Treasury.

Maison Ade Braun & Cie,
18 rue lLouis-le-Grand,
Paris.




